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Dear OBE Families, 
 
 Happy spring Ocean Breeze!  It’s hard to be-
lieve, we are in the final nine weeks of the school year.  
The next two months will be busy with music perfor-
mances, Teacher Appreciation Week, FAST assess-
ments, and Purple Up Day to celebrate military children 
across the nation.  
 
 Please mark your calendars that there is no 
school for students this Friday, April 7th!  Also due April 
7th is your returning student re-enrollment online. 
(see the next page for information and links).   
 
 6th grade families, please save the date, May 
25th for our 6th grade promotion ceremony.  We’ll cel-
ebrate our 6th graders moving on to middle school be-
ginning at 9:15AM.   
 

Shelley Michaud  
Shelley A. Michaud 
Principal 

 
 

Car Loop 

 
A reminder from “Officer Jen” and our friends 
at IHBPD: handheld cellular devices, yes! we mean your 
phone, cannot be used while driving in a school zone 
including Ocean Breeze property.  Please consider the 
safety of students and staff and put the phone down 
while  driving through the car loop.   
We appreciate your help with keeping us all safe.  

 

Kindergarten Orientation &  
Enrollment 

 

            If you have a student entering kindergarten for 
the 2023-2024 school year, please join us  for an infor-
mational meeting on Friday, April 14th, at 2:00PM. 
 
 

 New kindergarten enrollment is online at 
https://bit.ly/FocusOnlineApp 

Important Dates 
 
 
 

April 5       SAC Meeting @ 3:45PM in Media Center 
April 7     No School-Student/Teacher Holiday 
April 14     Early Release Day 
April 14     New Kindergarten Orientation 
April 14     Parent Leadership Mtg. @ ESF 
April 17     Code Ninjas STEM - 5:00-7:00PM in cafeteria 
April 19     Wear Purple - Honor Military Families 
April 19     PTO Meeting 8:15AM 
April 20    Mural Artist Visit 
April 21     Early Release Day 
April 21     K-2 Musical Performance- Beginning @ 2:00PM in  
                   cafeteria 
April 27     Chorus & Strings Concert 5:00PM 
April 28    Early Release Day 
May 1-5     Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 4     3rd-5th Intermediate Concert– Beginning @4PM  
                   in cafeteria. 
May 25      6th grade promotion ceremony @ 9:15AM under  
                   Pavilion. 

 

Friday, April 7, 2023,  
is a Student Holiday! 

                                  From the Nurse 
 

The school year is coming to an end.  If your child has 
medication in the school clinic please pick it up on or before 
May 26, 2023 by noon. No medication will be kept in the 

clinic over the summer.  
 

Medication not picked up by the above date with be discarded.  
 

Thank you, 
Sarah Evans, RN  
Clinic Staff  / 321-779-2040, Ext 48010 

      Education Location Option 2023-2024 
April 3 ~ May 6, 2023 

 
 

                Families that attend Ocean Breeze Elementary on an 
ELO, will need to renew between April 3 - May 6, 2023.  If  
you have moved outside of our attendance boundaries and wish 
to remain at Ocean Breeze, parents must complete the online 
application and a $30 fee between April 3 - May 6, 2023.   

                       
The website can be found at:   
https://www.brevardschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=2381 

2023-2024 ESE Parent Survey 
March 22 - June 30, 2023 

 

          The survey is now open to all parents of children with an IEP 
receiving ESE services from preschool age through grade 12.   
Parents can access the survey online at:   
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ESEParentSurvey. 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

            Summer’s Coming!       Below are the schools that will be hosting Summer Camp 2023. 
                                                                  Go to www.brevardafterschool.com for registration info.   

Re-Enrollment Reminder! 

 

Re-enrollment information was sent out to families March 7th.  If you haven’t completed the online re-enrollment packet yet, please be 
sure to submit by April 7th.  Below is the information of the re-enrollment process.    

 
 

Please notify the office if your child will not be returning to 
Ocean Breeze next school year.  


